
WEB & Link Crew NY Basic Training – Suspended          

 

 
 
As mentioned in an email sent earlier this week, we’ve been closely monitoring the information and 
recommendations around COVID-19. The most current information regarding COVID-19 have made it 
necessary to suspend the WEB & Link Crew Basic Training scheduled at the Woodcliff Hotel and Spa in 
Fairport, NY, April 6-8. Our utmost priority is the health and safety of the educators we work with, our staff, 
and the communities in which you live.  
  
This decision comes after several states and local governments have declared states of emergency and the 
World Health Organization (WHO) classified COVID-19 as a world-wide pandemic. In addition to the 
recommendations of hand washing and other good hygienic practices as efforts to slow the spread of COVID-
19, social distancing has been strongly recommended. It would be irresponsible to proceed with business as 
usual, follow the guidelines given in respect to COVID-19, and maintain the integrity of the WEB and Link Crew 
training, which are incompatible with social distancing.  
  
We understand the inconvenience of rescheduling the basic training and appreciate your understanding as we 
work together to do our part to slow the spread of COVID-19. Moving forward, we are looking into multiple 
solutions that would allow you to complete training including, but not limited to: an alternative date at the 
Woodcliff Hotel and Spa or transferring your current registration to a future training this spring or in 2021. 
Again, we are looking into multiple options and will be in touch in the coming weeks with this information. 
Until alternate options are available, we ask that requests for refunds be deferred until more information is 
available.  
 
Thank you for your patience and understanding as we wade through these uncharted waters. We will continue 
to be in touch regarding the next steps.   
 
With gratitude and continued health, 
The Boomerang Project Team 
 
Contact us 
800.688.7578 
Local: 831.460.7040 
Fax: 831.471.9616 
Email: info@boomerangproject.com  
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